
 
 

 “Is eagraíocht deonach pobal – bunaithe é CLG Daingean Uí Chúis a 

dhéanann ár gcluichí Gaelacha agus ár gcultúr Gaelach a chur chun cinn agus 

a thugann deis do dhaoine a bheith páirteach ann, is cuma óg nó aosta iad, ar 

feadh a shaoil” - Misean CLG Daingean Uí Chúis 

 

 
 

 

‘CLG Daingean Uí Chúis - 2021 Strategic Review’ 

Your Club, Your Voice - Help shape our Future  
 

CLG Daingean Uí Chúis has operated at the heart of the local community since it was founded in 1891. That’s 

130 years of bringing people together in our community, forging great friendships and memories alike.  

 

Our club is now embarking on developing a five-year Strategic Plan. This is a hugely important initiative which 

will map the future direction of our club and build on the great work, which has been (and continues to be) carried 

out by our many volunteers, members, officers and players. 

 

CLG Daingean Uí Chúis is a great club BUT we want to make it even better (and an even bigger part of our 

community)! One of the key initial steps in our strategic review involves you. WE NEED YOUR HELP - your 

views, your ideas - YOUR VOICE. We want to hear from EVERYBODY - players, parents, coaches, supporters, 

administrators, officers, teachers, members, non-members, ex-members, expats, local residents, etc.  We want to 

hear your aspirations for how CLG Daingean Uí Chúis should evolve over the next five years.  

 

We would be most grateful if you could complete the following short online 

questionnaire (5-10 mins max): www.dinglegaa.ie/survey.  Your feedback will be treated 

with confidentiality. It is an anonymous survey; however, as a gesture of thanks for your 

time, survey respondents have the option to enter a free draw for a chance to win a one year 

subscription to the weekly Dingle GAA lotto draw (valued at €100). Survey will remain 

open until 14th March 2021. Lotto subscription winner will be drawn & announced on our 

social media channels on 17th March 2021.  

 

If you would like to find out more about the Strategic Review process that CLG Daingean Uí Chúis are 

undertaking, contribute further or get involved in any way, please feel free to reach out to Ronan McCarthy, via 

phone: 087-9859945 or e-mail: strategicreview@dinglegaa.ie or indeed any other member of the Strategic 

Review Committee (Seán O’Sullivan, John Diony O’Connor, Margie Lynch and Declan Devane). 

 

Le mór meas, 

Ronan McCarthy, Chairman of CLG Daingean Uí Chúis Strategic Review Committee  

 

Note: A hardcopy version of the survey can also be requested from our secretary, Margie Lynch 

(secretary.dingle.kerry@gaa.ie or 087-6338124) 
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